
 

 

January 4, 2013 

 

Memorandum Circular No. 2013-0104-028 
 

To :  All Specialty Divisions 
 
From :  Philippine Medical Association 
 
Warmest Greetings! 
 
On December 9, 2012, the  PMA Board of Governors on its 7th Regular 
Board Meeting held at the PMA Board Room    passed a Resolution No. 
074, Series 2012-2013 making it mandatory for all licensed physicians to 
become members of the Philippine Medical Association prior to applying 
for any residency or fellowship training program. 
 
Please be guided accordingly. 
 
Thank you for your support and cooperation. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
MARIANNE O. DOBLES, M.D. 
Secretary General 
 
Noted: 
 
 
 
MODESTO O. LLAMAS, M.D. 
President 


